
 
 
 
March 2020 
 
Dear Grade K Families, 
 
Your child’s kindergarten teachers have provided some information for you to use to help your kindergartner 
practice his or her skills at home. We understand that providing for your families’ well being is the first 
priority. If you have any concerns or questions, please don’t hesitate to ask!  
 
Your child’s teachers can communicate with you through email. You will find in the Grade K folder directions 
for your child in signing on to a school webpage called Class Link. From here, students can choose from many 
websites to practice their skills.  
 
I have listed the grade K teachers’ emails below: 
 
Sarah_Beers@Gateschili.org 
 
Lisa_Forrest@Gateschili.org 
 
Janine_Lyons@Gateschili.org 

 
Michelle_Santoleri@gateschili.org 
 
 
 
Please feel free to email me with any questions.   
 
Lisa_McGary@gateschili.org 
 
 
Thank you and best to all. 
 
Mrs. McGary  
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